
 

 

7th June 2022 

Dear Father 

 

Greetings from Don Bosco College, Yelagiri Hills! 

Don Bosco College has been consistently enabling our catholic youth to be empowered with 

good faith formation and professional qualification. We serve mainly first-generation learners, 

orphans, semi-orphans and children of daily-wage labourers. It is a distinct contribution of the 

college to rural districts of Northern Tamil Nadu. 

I am writing to you to identify the most deserving and the motivated students who are 

poor but have the right aptitude.  We also provide education scholarships for the students 

who cooperate with our formation programme and students following the rules of the 

institution. 

The UG & PG graduate programs offered are:

1. B.Sc Computer Science 
2. B.C.A 
3. B.Sc Mathematics 
4. B.Com Computer 

Applications 

5. B.B.A. 
6. B.A English 
7. B.A Defence and Strategies  
8. M.A English 
9. M.Sc Computer Science

 
Kindly announce in your Parish and ask the interested students can apply to the college from 
the college website www.dbcyelagiri.edu.in 
 
To facilitate the process, we will be conducting camps in the specified places. 
 

1. Ulagamatha Alayam , Tiruvannamalai on 15th June 2022 (Wednesday)  at 9.00 am 
2. Don Bosco Campus, Kedilam on 16th June 2022 (Thursday) at 9.00 am 

       
For any further information or clarification please feel free to call Fr. Xavier (9585136655) 
 

3. Saint Antony’s Church - Sundampatti on 15th June 2022 (Wednesday) at 9.00 am 
4. St John Britto Hostel, Christupalayam on 16th June 2022 (Thursday) at 9.00 am 

 
For any further information or clarification please feel free to call Fr. Amalavanan (7483162540) 
 

Kindly help us to identify the most deserving students from the neighbouring parishes also 
and ask them to attend the camp. 
 
Thanking you for your support, 
 
 
Yours in Don Bosco 

 
Fr Bosco Augustine SDB 
Rector, Don Bosco College (Co-Ed) 
Guezou Nagar, Yelagiri Hills, Tirupattur Dt 

http://www.dbcyelagiri.edu.in/

